
                                            Village of Crooksville 

                                       Council Workshop Meeting 

                                             December 11, 2023 

 

Mayor Mohler calls the meeting to order with the following Council members present: Mr. 

Hampton, Mr. Locke, Mr. Loom is, Mr. Redfern, Ms. Smith and Mr. Walters. Courtney Edwards 

was also present. Lacey Tumblin was absent. 

First up, Mayor Mohler discussed that they would need to have paperwork done in two weeks for 

the grant from Rural Action- Urban Forestry if they decide to do that. He received the paperwork 

late Friday. He stated that there is no match needed with this grant. The idea is an urban tree 

scape. He stated maybe a couple apple trees at the park or behind the rec center.  

Next, Mrs. Edwards wanted to know how the council wanted to proceed with Roseville monthly 

payments. If they wanted to continue with monthly payments or quarterly payments. The council 

agreed that they were fine in whatever way was easier for Mrs. Edwards to do.  

Next up, Mrs. Edwards also received a check for $2000 from the Complete Streets Policy.  

Mrs. Edwards passed out papers where she worked on the debt payments for next year. She 

stated that two were paid off this year and two will be paid off next year. She also received the 

invoice from Jan for the Resolution for paving. Mayor Mohler stated that our application is in for 

next year for S. State St/E. Main St. out to Snell Dr. and S. Buckeye hill to corporation line on 

Flint Ridge Rd.  

Bryan Alexander stated he spoke to an individual interested in working for the Police 

Department. He wants to know what the pay is before he makes any decisions.  

Mr. Redfern stated he had someone call and ask about the houses that had caught fire, one on 

Winter St. and the other on Main St., wanting to know if they are going to get cleaned up. Ms. 

Smith stated that Seth Mumford is taking care of and supposed to be tearing down the one on 

Winter St. this summer. No one really knows anything about the house on E. Main St. yet. 

Dyrall Newlon was present and stated that George Spears will be at the firehouse Wednesday to 

install the new server and system for the door. It is broken again. 

Without any further discussion, the meeting is adjourned. 
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Chris Mohler                                                          Courtney Edwards 

Mayor                                                                     Fiscal Officer 

 



 


